Welcome

Welcome to the second and final Public Open
House for the Jockvale Road Multi-Use Pathway
(MUP) Rail Grade-Separation Environmental
Assessment (EA) Study.

This evening you will learn about the EA, planning
and design progress and Recommended Pan.

Members of the study team are available to
discuss the project. Please provide your feedback
and share your comments on a comment-
guestionnaire form available at the welcome desk.

www.ottawa.ca/JockvaleMUP




Study Background

In 2017, the City completed the "Barrhaven and
Merivale Road Rail Crossing Grade-Separation
Study” which identified and prioritized five (5) ralil
grade-separations along the VIA Rail Line (Smiths
Falls Subdivision) between Merivale Road in the
east and Jockvale Road in the west.

The existing multi-use pathway (MUP) located
along the west side of Jockvale Road is used by
pedestrians and cyclists going to schools, nearby
places of worship and other destinations in the
community. This MUP crosses the VIA Raill line
where 19 trains pass by on an average week day.
The number is expected to increase in the future.
There is a concern for the safety of these MUP
users who walk or cycle across this rail crossing.

The City of Ottawa is undertaking this
Environmental Assessment (EA) to develop a
Recommended Plan for grade-separating this
pathway to allow safe crossing of the rail line by
persons of all ages and mobility levels.



EA Process, Consultation
and Schedule

* Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) “Schedule C” project.

* EA evaluates alternative solutions and designs, assesses potential
environmental effects of the project and identifies mitigation measures.

* The Study Team met with stakeholders on an as-needed basis including
keeping Indigenous Communities informed.
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